
Spring Term News from Nacton Church of England Primary School 

 

 

As part of their Stone Age topic Leopards class (Year 3 and 4) were visited by some 

cavemen! They had a brilliant time learning about the Stone Age in lots of practical ways 

including; making an axe head, making fire and gutting and cooking mackerel. It was a 

brilliant day for all of the children, they will certainly never forget it! 

 

We have had a large number of visitors this term 

including; firefighters, ambulance crews, police 

officers, Open the Book team, cavemen, the 

Anglo Chinese Cultural Exchange and several 

more. All of the pupils have also had the 

opportunity to try some new sports including 

fencing and volleyball.   

 

Our Key Stage 2 pupils had a opportunity 

to deepen their understanding of the 

Easter story through the Diocesan’s 

‘Discovery Easter’ visit.  

Our Year 6 pupils read bible readings 

telling the Easter story to the whole 

school and a large number of parents and 

carers who were able to join us for our 

first ever Easter Service.  
           

Not even the ‘Beast from the East’ could stop us 

celebrating World Book Day, though we did have to 

postpone it! The children had a fantastic time dressing 

up as some of their favourite characters from books 

written by; Julia Donaldson, Roald Dahl, David Walliams 

and  Jacqueline Wilson.  


